DE 16—57¢

From: Marianne Jackson <mjaxnmd@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:42 AM

To: PUC - Executive.Director

Subject: RE - docket DE 16-576

Dear Director,

This is Marianne Jackson, MD, and Noreen Downs, co-chairs of our Mount Washington Valley Citizens Energy
Team. We have been dedicated to bringing solid, reliable information to our communities about residential,
commercial and municipal renewable energy with a current emphasis on Solar PV systems.

We believe the proposal outlined by the Energy Future Coalition is a generous compromise that meets the
requirements set out in HB 1116 for fair and transparent restructuring of charges and compensation for DER
providers. Critical to our purposes is reliable, stable conditions for the solar PV industry and consumers whose
investments support the 20% per year growth of the renewable energy sector, lead the way toward affordable
clean energy for the state and allow us to encourage municipal investment that will benefit all tax payers.

We strongly agree with the timeline, the phases of implementation, the grandfathering of current agreements,
the pilot programs, and promoting the correct incentives for reducing peak demand.

We would not be in favor of any greater reductions in the compensation for DER but look forward to the
findings of an independent study committee to determine that actual value in the state of New Hampshire.

Respectfully,
Marianne Jackson, MD

Noreen Downs
MWYV CEEC



